
Rector Search Committee Information
Greetings All Saints’ Parishioners,
As November begins, the Rector Search Committee will have been selected. The Vestry will
prepare their charge and the work of the Search Committee begins. This process has many
moving pieces and will help in identifying and calling the next rector of All Saints’. There will be
input through a congregation survey. An ad hoc team will begin building our profile for the Office
of Transition Ministry (OTM) database. From the database, prospective candidates can view our
profile and see if they would be interested in serving here at All Saints’ Cayce. The Search
Committee will keep the Vestry and parishioners as up-to-date as possible while still working in
a close yet confidential manner. The flowchart below details all the moving parts and
happenings of our rector search detailing all the ins and outs of the Diocese, the Vestry, and the
church.
Grace & Peace,
Rebecca Kenner


